
Savile Town CE (C) Infant & Nursery School       
Munch Bunch Meeting 

Wednesday 24th  May 2023 
 

1. Attended –, Year 1 and 2 children 
Mrs Maniar & Mrs Douglas 

 
2. School lunch menu –  
➢ Mrs Maniar fells that everyone is happy with the salad bar. Children are taking more salad, 

eggs and pasta 
➢ However, the children are not taking the potato choices. The children said they don’t like 

the new potatoes we have been having. Others said they are not really bothered about 
them. 

➢ Mrs Maniar said we will be trying new recipes in July when the products are available. She 
said she will bring the choices into the classrooms. 

 
 

3. In the hall. 
➢ Mrs Maniar said there is less food being dropped on the hall floor. 
➢ However, it is more noisy and the children are not staying in the line when they come for 

the trays and cutlery. There seems to be lots of pushing. 
 

4. Outside – 
➢ Outside is ok, but some children have been pretend fighting which we shouldn’t do. 
➢ We have lots to do in the playground. 
➢ H would like another slide. 
➢ Q would like a rope swing in the playground. 

 
 

Lunchtime is a favourite time for some children. 
 

5. Things to tell our class : 

• We will be trying a new menu in July. Mrs Maniar will be bringing samples of the food 
into our classrooms. 

• To remember our indoor voices when we are in the hall. 

• To line up without pushing one another in the queue. 
 
 

Thank you for all your ideas. 
 


